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Dear Mr Cordell

| refer to your enquiry regarding your request to be exempt from 19.5% Council tax liability.

According to our records, you are currently not in receipt of the required welfare benefit
that would entitle you to full Council Tax Support.

Whilst | appreciate your comments regarding the delay in changing your benefit status, until
| receive information from the Department of Work and Pensions that you are in receipt of
the correct benefit that will give you full Council Tax exemption, | am unable to change my
records and the 19.5% Council Tax liability remains payable.

| suggest that if you are still experiencing difficulty in paying this, that you apply on-line for a
Council Tax hardship payment at enfield.gov.uk.

Colin Bullworthy

Benefits Operations Manager

Finance, Resources and Customer Services
Enfield Council

Silver Street

Enfield

EN1 3XY

Tel: 020 8379 4924
Email:  colin.bullworthy@enfield.gov.uk



